From: Jaspreet Bal <jaspreet.bal@nicolthomas.com>

Sent: 13 December 2021 15:27

To: Gibbons, Kelly <Kelly.Gibbons@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Jane P. Fortescue
|

Cc: Wendy Griffin <wendy.griffin @nicolthomas.com>; Simon Peplow
<Simon.Peplow@nicolthomas.com>

Subject: RE: B6494 - Holmer - NMA - URGENT

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Kelly,
Thanks for sending through.

| can confirm the applicants have confirmed they are happy to omit the external works from
the NMA as suggested and will deal with this through a $73 as and when required. Thanks.

Kind Regards,
Jas Bal BA (Hons) MArch RIBA

Executive Associate Architect

nicol thomas

Suite 108, 1st Floor, Fort Dunlop, Fort Parkway, Birmingham, B24 9FD
T: 01902 398 222 M: 07792 625502 W: www.nicolthomas.co.uk
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This email transmission is strictly confidential and intended solely for the person or organisation to which it is addressed. It may
contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any
action that is reliant on it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us as soon as possible, and then delete it. We have
taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we would advise you to carry out your own virus checks on
any attachments to this message. We cannot accept any liability for any loss or damage caused by software viruses.



